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GAWLER & BAROSSA JOCKEY CLUB RELEASE 

 

Barossa Volkswagen joins the Club 

In continuing with the recent positive announcements here at the Gawler & Barossa Jockey Club, we 

welcome another exciting partnership with prominent local car dealership Barossa Volkswagen.  

Based in Tanunda the team from Barossa Volkswagen service and supply vehicles across the Barossa Valley 

and the wider region, and now join the Jockey Club as a Major Partner. 

“We are delighted to have Ben and the team from Barossa Volkswagen join us as a major partner of the 

club. We really look forward to working with them over the coming months in making this partnership 

grow.” said Gawler & Barossa Jockey Club CEO Shane Collins 

“Here at the Jockey Club we are always looking to improve and make changes for the better, it would seem 

this symbolizes and mirrors the recent positive changes for Barossa Volkswagen, with an amazing new look 

with new branding which just looks fantastic. It would seem we agree with their values, and that is that we 

are very proud to be representing the Barossa Valley” added Collins. 

“The Barossa Volkswagen Family are excited to partner with the Gawler & Barossa Jockey Club, we are 

always looking to support locals and we have seen the improvements Shane and the team have made at 

the Jockey Club and it we would be silly not to jump on board and support a growing club.” said 

Volkswagen Brand Manager Ben Trenorden.  

Barossa Volkswagen in Tanunda are your one stop-shop for everything Volkswagen. They stock the full New 

Volkswagen range, as well as a variety of quality Used and Demo Volkswagen Vehicles. No matter what 

you’re looking for, they have a team who are committed to helping you find the perfect car to suit your 

needs, lifestyle and budget. 

We are very excited to have Barossa Volkswagen join us at Gawler and look forward to a great business 

partnership for many years ahead. 
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